
 Annual 4th of July Soccer Tournament 
 Arrowhead Park 7/4/24 

 Thank you for your consideration and we look forward to being 
 in more communication with you about this event and the opportunities detailed on the next page. 

 Sponsorship/ Opportunities 

 We deeply appreciate your sponsorship of our 4th of July tournament. It’s an opportunity for you to 
 market yourselves and give back to the community! 

 ◻  Champion Sponsor $500 
 ●  This sponsorship will cover costs for the two championship games, during which time your 

 business will be mentioned during these two championship matches (women & men), and 
 following the game on our website and social media posts to follow. You will also be 
 recognized in our annual report. 

 ◻  Game Sponsor $250 
 ●  This covers the cost of a game, one of the 10 (non-championship) matches will be 

 designated to the generosity of your business, you will also be features on our website and 
 social media, and recognized in our annual report. 

 ◻  Fan Sponsor $100 
 ●  This will help support the costs of the games and players. Your business or organization will 

 be recognized on websites and social media. 

 Donations In-Kind/ Wish List 
 If you would prefer to donate things that will help for the event here is a list of things that should be 
 dropped off by Monday, July 1st to the Labor Center open Monday - Saturday 6-11am  . If these times 
 don’t work for you, please communicate with  Claudia@theCIFva.org  to coordinate another time. 

 ●  Kids games, outdoor activities, jump ropes, beanbag toss, other fun activities 
 ●  Sodas, Sport drinks, Water 
 ●  Chips, and snacks 
 ●  Paper towels 
 ●  Coolers/Sun Shades/Outdoor Chairs (these items can be returned after the event) 

 Please specify how you’d like to be acknowledged: 
 ◻  Check here if you do not choose 

 to be  publicly acknowledged. 

 Communicate with Samantha & Claudia before July 1st -  Samantha@thecifva.org  and 
 Claudia@thecifva.org 
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